
Worship With Us 
 

January 16, 2022 
 

Praise Team  Matt Hildebrand 
Organist Melodie Spare 
Pianist Felicia Spare 
Deacon of the Week Larry Caley 

 

 

Please silence cell phones. Thank you. 
 

 Please Note: Face coverings are required in the fellowship hall 
during the worship service, and may also be worn in the sanctuary, 
if desired. Thank you! 

 
 ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
Prelude 
Chorus  “Jesus Messiah” 
Hymn # 2 “Come Thou Fount” 
Chorus  “Higher Than All” 
Chorus “Lamb of God” 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH OFFERING 

Offertory Jason & Carrie Hildebrand 
Children may be dismissed for ARROWS.  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH INSTRUCTION 

Scripture Reading John 8:48-59 
 

Congregation at Prayer 
 

Message Pastor Isaac 

“John 9: “I Am the Light of the World” – Jesus 
 

 

Closing Hymn # 364 “My Jesus, I Love Thee” 
 

Postlude 
 

 The service is streamed live to the CBC Facebook page. 

Nursery Care      during the Worship Service      11:00 a.m. 
for children from birth through age three 

in the room north of the sanctuary 
 

ARROWS 
 

Ages 3 years old – 5th Grade 

Upstairs with Kylie Meyer 
 

NAB Missionaries of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

Paul and Tanya Gericke 
Camp Falcon Rock, Romania 

 

Paul and Tanya moved to Romania at the end of 2014 to 
help establish Camp Falcon Rock as a destination for 
students, churches, and leaders to be educated about 
spiritual, emotional, and physical health. Camp facilities 
are continuing to be built, and there is still much work to 
be done to get the camp fully operational, but they have 
already seen God do amazing things in those who’ve 
attended the camp. Pray for the ongoing construction as 
the camp continues to be built. Pray as well for Paul and 
Tanya’s ministry in the village and amongst the local 
churches they minister with. 
 

CBC Missionaries of the Week 
Daniel & Sarah Zagami 

Commission to Every Nation, Atlanta, GA 
 

Student of the Week 
Caleb Hildebrand 

KSU, Manhattan, KS 
 

Southwestern Association Pastors of the Week 
Co-Pastors Brad & Troy Dyer 

Grace Covenant Church, Columbia, MO 

Our worship services can be found on 
CBC Facebook page, or cbcstafford.org 

 

Today 
 

Sunday School 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week 
 

St. John CORE – Methodist Church Mon., 5:30 p.m. 
Stafford CORE – First Baptist Church Mon., 5:30 p.m. 

 

KidZone – Stafford Senior Center Wed., 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 

The Well – at the Annex JH – Wed., 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 

  HS - Wed., 7:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
 

Plan Ahead 
 

“God of Covenant” Bible Study Wed., Jan. 26., 9:30 a.m. 
CBC Fellowship Hall—Led by Suzanne Hildebrand & Becky Thrasher 

 

“God of Covenant” Bible Study Thurs., Jan. 27, 7:00 p.m. 
CBC Fellowship Hall—Led by Elizabeth Fitch 

 

CBC Annual Meeting Sun., Jan., 30, 12:30 p.m. 
Following the Worship Service and preceded by a basket dinner in 
Fellowship Hall.  Everyone is invited to this meal together and to 
consider the continued ministry of Calvary Baptist Church. 

  

 

Adult Sunday School 
 

“The New Testament Canon” 

With Dr. Michael Kruger of Ligonier Ministries 

Facilitated by Elizabeth Fitch 
 

Opponents of Christianity raise challenging questions 

about the origins, authorship, age, and reliability of the 27 

books of the New Testament. When the authenticity of 

the New Testament is questioned, so is the Gospel. In this 

series, we will critique the most common objections to the 

canonicity of the New Testament, and articulate sound 

reasons to believe with confidence that the New 

Testament is the authentic, true, and inspired Word of 

God. 



Please Pray for:  

 

Presbyterian Manor Assisted Living, Newton, KS  

Donna Whitehouse 
 

Leisure Home Family in Stafford – Earline Carnes 
(Suzanne’s Mom) 
 

Kenwood Plaza in St. John – Zelma Lee Wendelburg  
 

Minneola Nursing Home – Ron and Shirley (Rhonda 

Huggard’s parents) 
 

Military – Ashlee Burnett (Pastor Isaac’s sister), Remington 

Walker, Jordan Keenan, Austin Burenheide, Bob Burns, Jr., 

Kenneth Oden, Bill Hayes, Levi Eisenhour, Jeremy Griffin 

(Edna’s nephew), Noah Johnson, Ryan Pitts – (Arnold & Alda’s 

grandson-in-law) 
 

Military deployed – Clint Hitt (Garry & Shirley’s grandson) 

serving in the Air Force in Japan.  
 

Kristi TenClay – on home assignment 
 

Andy and Sara Wesner Family – Church Planters in 
Montrose, CO. Their latest update letter is on the fellowship 
hall bulletin board. 
 

Royce and Sue Baron – ongoing health issues 
 

Afghanistan and its future – Christians, Americans, and 
innocent others there. 
 

Sam Lowther –. Sam’s bone continues to heal well and 
more quickly than anticipated from the bone cyst surgery. 
Thank you for your prayers! 
 

Kurt Fairchild – healing from his wrist surgery 
 

Robert & Janet Murphy – (Tami Brensing’s parents) health 
concerns. 
 

Mary Hildebrand – pray for healing, energy, and strength 
 

David Simmons and his mom – Praise that both are 
recovering well from their recent car accident. 
 

Chad Hildebrand – Healing from heart procedure this 
week. 
 

Those dealing with Covid and its complications 

 

Nursery – The nursery is available for children during the 
worship service. There is a sign-up sheet on the front 
bulletin board for people to staff this ministry. 
 
Request from CORE 
We need clean egg cartons and plastic sacks. Please leave 
them in the box in the hallway by the kitchen. Thanks. 

 
Thank You 
Thank you so much for the grievance gift in remembrance 
of Don’s Mother.  It was so very nice and Don did 
appreciate the act of kindness and thoughtfulness. 
 – Don Hathaway & Carolyn Claypool 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calvary Baptist Church 
 

Stafford, Kansas 
 

January 16, 2022 
 

Senior Pastor Jeff Lowther 

Assoc./Youth Pastor Isaac Burnett 
 

 

 

Pastor’s Study 620-234-5449 
 

Church Office 620-234-5327 
 

Our Church Website cbcsafford.org 

News from Our Missionaries 

Please see the missionary bulletin board in the 

fellowship hall for recent greetings, updates, and 

prayer requests from several CBC Missionaries. 

There are also Christmas greetings intended for 

everyone at CBC on the hallway bulletin board. 


